Schoolcomms 26 Apr 2023 16:11

all together, smarter

CCGS WEEKLY ROUND-UP

Friday, 04/11/2022
To Prime Parents of: E3 17:35

&M EMAIL

CCGS Weekly Round-Up

Spain trip October 2023

The 2nd deposit payment for the Spain trip is due by November 12th, if your child is going on the trip please could you pay this on
the school gateway by this date.

GCSE French and Spanish Revision Guides

The MFL department has revision guides and revision workbooks available for all year 10 and year 11 students, the workbook is
£2:50 and the revision guide is £2:50. Students need to give the cash to their language teacher who will then give them the
books.

Y11 Mock Preparation
The MFL department are running the following after school revision sessions for the 3 weeks leading up to the mock exams

Spanish - Thursday 3:15-4:00 - A5
French Higher - Monday 3:25-4:25 - GF1
French Foundation - Thursday 3:25-4:25 - GF1

Business Studies
Business Revision guides are available to purchase via the School Gateway App. £4 per book.

KS3 Geography
A reminder to all KS3 students that there is a Geography working lunch in both LG1 and LG3 on a Monday lunch time. Students
can use these rooms to catch-up on any missed work, to complete tasks or do their homework with the support of their teacher.

Year 12 Geography

Some students are taking part in the Gresham Oracy competition this year. The deadline is fast approaching. Can any students
who have not yet contacted Mrs Stoner to organise a time to record their speech please do so in the coming week. Well done for
all your hard work.

Science Live Trip

The Science department has organised a trip for 50 yr11 students to see presentations by exceptional scientists in their fields on
318t January 2023. A place has become available on the trip and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. The trip is £40
and a place can be secured by emailing mcullen@ccgrammarschool.co.uk.

Shakespeare for Schools: 'Much Ado About Nothing’
Thank you to our cast for their ongoing efforts.

» Please remember that our Thursday afterschool rehearsals will now run from 3.15 until 5pm.
¢ Please also remember to bring in your costumes next week!

Things are shaping up really well! Parents / carers are in for a treat! Don't forget to purchase your tickets from The Gulbenkian

box office. Shakespeare Schools Festival - Gulbenkian (thegulbenkian.co.uk) Our performance is at 7pm on Tuesday 22"d
November.
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